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The University of Toronto Faculty Association strongly condemns anti-Black racism in all of its guises. Like
many in the community in which we live and teach, we are outraged by the growing number of violent
deaths of Black citizens in both Canada and the United States. COVID and racialized violence are the
double tragedy that has wrought untold anguish in families across North America and well beyond. We at
UTFA wish to express our solidarity with those in the Black community who have suffered and also our
sorrow. For those members who might need help navigating resources at this very painful moment,
please reach out to UTFA at advice@utfa.org.

UTFA will hold special meetings of its Executive Committee and Council to discuss and reflect on the
cultural shift that is a result of the heinous killing of George Floyd in the United States. Why was the
catalyst for Canadian academics an American death at the hands of police—when the Black and
Indigenous and Asian communities in Canada have been identifying systemic racism for years? What is
UTFA’s role in confronting systemic racism in our community and in our university? What can UTFA do as
a labour organization committed to equity both to confront our own lack of diversity and to address
practices that are undergirded by racism? How can UTFA use its meeting spaces and its online spaces to
give voice to these issues?
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